for a brighter future

4" February 2016

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General United Nations
New York, NY 10017 USA :

Dear Mr. Secretary General,
Commitment Letter
| am pleased to confirm that Light for Life Foundation supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact

with respect to human rights, labor, Mmmuwandmmﬂbmnm
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this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public. e .
We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways: l



